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Dear Sir/Madam

I would like to make a few comments regarding Ward Boundaries and Ward names in the Southport area.
I find it very odd that borders are hardly changing given the huge population increases in the Kew area and the future increases planned for
Norwood. It seems likely that without changes these area, some of the most deprived in the town, will be under represented.
It has been noted by our elected representative that the border between Kew and Blowick cuts through the middle of a community. It follows an
old railway line whilst the present line is ignored. My street (Dodworth Avenue) has little in common with area at the other end of Norwood Ward.
The names of some of the wards in Southport have no connection to place names used by the inhabitants. Where is "Cambridge"?... Where is
Norwood? ( Both are just roads) Hesketh Park and High Park are known to locals. Most bizarrely where is Dukes? This last ward is particularly
odd mixing as it does the most deprived and least deprived areas in the town. Such a ward is impossible to be represented by any one Party.
I did make these suggestions previously but apparently I needed to draw a map of my proposed Blowick Ward. As an ordinary member of the
public I don't possess such technology unfortunately.

Looking forward to your response

 (Blowick resident in Norwood Ward)
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